9701 LAS TUNAS DRIVE @ TEMPLE CITY @ CALIFORNIA 91780-2249 @ (626) 285-2171

July 5, 2011

Mr. Curt Pedersen, Chair
Boundary Review Committee
500 W. Temple St., Room 383
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE:  Fifth Supervisorial District Boundary Review
Dear Mr. Pedersen:

On behalf of the City of Temple City, I wish to express our support to remain in the Fifth
Supervisorial District.

The city has been in the district for many years and continues to be served well by Supervisor
Michael Antonovich. He and his staff are very much a part of this community, and continuing
our relationship allows the city to provide quality services while facing a variety of challenges.

I hope your committee seriously considers this input as part of the redistricting process, as any
changes could have a huge impact on the Temple City community.

Sincerely,
A




